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Congratulations Year 6 

Congratulations to our Year 6 children who have completed 

their SATs tests and other assessments this week. They 

have worked tremendously hard and we are very proud of 

their efforts. 

As the summer term moves along, Year 6 will prepare for 

their transition to High School. This will involve continued 

learning so that they are fully prepared for the new 

curriculum. We expect Year 6 to remain focussed on 

lessons, study hard and continue to be role models of 

exemplary behaviour.  

We are also preparing for the outdoor residential trip to 

Ghyll Head in June and the end of year drama performance.  

Involvement in all activities will be dependent on children 

following our school rules and behaviour policies. 

Thank you to all parents and carers for your continued 

support in ensuring the best for all our children. 

May Dates for Your Diary 

Monday 15th May to 26th May – KS1 SATs 

                                  - Class 9 at Northwood Farm 

                                  - Class 8 at Angel Meadow 

Tuesday 16th May, 9.15am – Class 4 Mass 

Friday 19th May – Class 7 at Angel Meadow 

Monday 22nd May – Class 9 at Angel Meadow 

Tuesday 23rd May - 9.15am – Class 8 Mass 

Thursday 25th May – Africa Day 

Friday 26th May. 9.15am – Class 7 Assembly 

                               3.15pm - School Closes for Half Term 

Monday June 12th – School Reopens 

Cycle and Scooter Safety 
Please can you ensure that all children dismount from their 
bikes or scooters before reaching the school gates or any 
pedestrians. Just recently, some children have arrived at the 
school gates at a fast speed causing a significant danger to 
other young children and adults.  

 

Africa Day 25th May 

 
 

We are delighted to be celebrating Africa Day in school on 

Thursday May 25th. The children will be sharing facts about 

Africa and experiencing a range of African culture including 

food, music and dancing. All children are invited to come to 

school wearing clothing that represents typical colours of 

Africa or African fashion.   

Parents are invited to join us from 3pm on the school 

playground for African snacks and a short performance of 

African drumming and dancing. If you would like to 

contribute to the food sharing, please could you email 

admin@sacredheart-jun.manchester.sch.uk to inform us of 

the dish you would like to donate. 

Internet Safety 
I know all parents and carers are conscientious about ensuring 
their child’s safety when using the internet. We have lots of 
support and advice on our school website to help you with the 
ever-changing developments online. Just click here or visit the 
Parent/Carer section - sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk 

 

https://sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk/parentscarers/internet-safety/


                                         

 

                                    Super Stars of the Week    

            
Nursery Aviraj - Always trying really hard when writing his 

name. 

Reception   Ronnie - Writing amazing sentences.  

Aliza – Super hard work in maths. 

Class 1 Victoria - Super past tense sentences in literacy. 

Elias – Kindness to others this week and helping friends.  

Class 2 Max G - Great maths reasoning work. Rehan - 

Greater confidence and independence during lessons. 

Class 3 Ricky - Excellent effort with handwriting. Faith - 

Writing a fantastic non-chronological report. 

Class 4 Natalia – An amazing role model at Sacred Heart. 

Maja – Perfect presentation of work. 

Class 5 Ella – Superb collaborative working. Nathan – 

Brilliant reading and preparation for class assembly. 

Class 6 Milda – Superb narrative and great progress in 

writing. Deba – Great effort and participation in lessons. 

Class 7 Alexis - A wonderful role model this week, especially 

at lunch time. Elise – Always making good choices and 

setting a good example. 

Class 8 Vinnie - Super literacy work and identification of key 

language in the opening of ‘The Nowhere Emporium’. 

Cayley - Thoughtful and considerate to others. 

Class 9 Evan – Wonderful perseverance and resilience and 

not giving up when he found his work tricky. Noyo A shining 

example and role-model every single day. 

 

 
PLEASE DO NOT STOP OR PARK on Knutsford Road opposite 

the school or outside the school between the hours of 8am and 

5pm as clearly marked on the yellow signs on either side of the 

road. Please do not park within 10 metres of the junctions on 

Knutsford Road. Please click on this link to remind yourself of 

the The Highway Code  

Class 6 have achieved an amazing 99% attendance this week. 

 

 

Class 9 and The Road to Emmaus 

Class 9 shared the story of the Road to Emmaus with Class 

1 and Class 2 last week. The younger children listened to 

Class 9 retell the story and then the children spent some 

time together discussing important moments in the story, 

especially the moment of joy for the disciples when they 

realised that Jesus was with them.  

 

Lunch Menu 15.05.23 – 19.05.23  

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/the-highway-code/waiting-and-parking-238-to-252

